
From: Becky Dahl [mailto:rdahl@collingwood.ca]  
Sent: August 2, 2013 2:16 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Cc: Sara Almas 
Subject: Ontario Energy Board Notice EB-2012-0459 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
The Town of Collingwood received a notice from Enbridge regarding its gas distribution 2014-2018 rate 
application dated July 22, 2013. The Town wishes to receive future notices and decisions to this 
application to help keep the residents of Collingwood informed and request that I be the main contact 
for any future notices and decisions. You can find my contact information below. 
 
Should you require anything further in order for the Town to receive further notice, please let me know. 
 
Regards, 
 
Becky Dahl, CPT 
Deputy Clerk 
 
Town of Collingwood 
97 Hurontario Street, PO Box 157 
Collingwood, ON   L9Y 3Z5 
T  705.445.1030 x3230 
F  705.445.2448 
www.collingwood.ca 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.  
This transmission may contain information that is subject to or exempt from disclosure pursuant to the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act and other applicable law.  The information contained in and/or attached to this transmission is intended solely for the intended recipient. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, photocopying, distribution or dissemination of the contents, in whole or 
in part, is unauthorized and prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies. 
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